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Dear Parents/ Carers

As we near the end of the term I would like to take this opportunity to remind you about our school uniform in time for the start of the new school year in September.

School uniform is compulsory, and is as follows:

· Black or grey skirt, pinafore dress or trousers

· White school shirt or white polo shirt

· Navy blue jumper (with or without school badge) or navy-blue cardigan

· Black school shoes (not trainers) suitable for outside

· Headscarves should be white, blue or black.

· In the summer term only, blue and white checked summer dresses or grey or black short trousers may also be worn

Each child also requires a PE kit, and is as follows:

· Shorts or tracksuit bottoms

· White t-shirt

· Trainers for outside

· Black pumps (or bare feet) for indoors

On health and safety grounds, we do not allow children to wear jewellery to school. The exceptions to this rule are earring studs in pierced ears, small objects of religious significance and a watch. We ask that children either remove these objects during PE or cover them with tape.

You can purchase most of the uniform items from large supermarkets. For branded uniform jumpers, you can purchase these from Debonair, at the Indoor Market in Oldham. They can be contacted on 0161 620 0237.

If you have any questions about our school uniform policy, please contact the school office.

Thanks in advance for your support,
Mrs Howarth


